
 

 

 
 
07 November 2019 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Literacy Assessments 
 
As part of our emphasis on helping students develop reading and literacy, we will shortly be 
conducting reading and spelling assessments for all students in Key Stage 3.   
  
All students in Year 7 will complete their assessments on Monday 11 November 2019. They will 
take place in one of the school computer rooms. 
 
The assessments do not require any preparation as students are unable pass or fail.  The results 
will help us identify and evaluate the work that has happened so far and implement additional 
interventions for students needing extra support. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Mr M Dobrashian 
 
Mr M Dobrashian 
SENCO 
Head of Learning Support 
 


